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19th September 2025 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

High Borrans Activity Centre – Residential Visit 
Friday 5th June to Monday 8th June 2026 

 
Further to the parent meeting in July 2025, we are now getting closer to our residential trip to High Borrans on 
the dates mentioned above.  The cost to our pupils is £200 (subsidised to £100 for pupil premium children – 
those in receipt of free school meals and food vouchers).  Unfortunately, we currently cannot take online or 
card payments but only cash into the school office please. 
 
We are happy to start a payment plan so you can bring in any amount as often as you like – we will provide a 
receipt for this money for your own records and keep an ongoing tally in school if you are ever unsure of how 
much has been paid towards the total cost.  Blue Payment Cards were given out at the meeting in July.  Please 
bring these into the office so payments made can be noted in them.  If you have lost the Payment Card, 
another one can be provided. 
 
Please return the attached form indicating if you do or do not wish your child to attend this trip. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Mrs W Myers, Headteacher 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

High Borrans Activity Centre – Residential Visit 
Friday 5th June to Monday 8th June 2026 

 
Name of Child _____________________________________________________________________ 
 

 My child will be attending the above residential visit. 
 

 My child will not be attending the above residential visit and will attend school on Friday 5th June and Monday 
8th June 2026 

 
Signature of Parent / Carer _________________________________________  Date __________________ 
 

Please return to school by Friday 17th October 2025.  Thank you. 
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